
July 2021

Dear Principal,

Thank you very much for your cooperation and continuous support for our institution in

the past years. Today, I am writing to remind you of several changes in the academic

requirements for recommendation admission from 2023 September Admission as follows:

1. For applicants who submit TOEFL iBT will be required to submit the score of 86 or

higher.

2. TOEFL (PBT), TOEIC L&R and GEPT Advanced Level will not be accepted as the

English proficiency test scores.

Your understanding on this matter would be highly appreciated, and we hope to

continue to work closely with you.

Taisaku Ikeshima

Dean

School of International Liberal Studies

Waseda University


